
 
 
TO:   UASTP Project Occupants 
 

FROM:  Jacobs as Contract Operator 
 

DATE:  January 08, 2025 
 

RE:        Operations Advisory – Weather Advisory 

 

Please be advised: 
 
There is a high wind advisory for Wednesday January 8th and a freeze warning in 
effect for the next several days. 
 
Please take necessary precautions and be aware of potential various hazards like 
broken tree branches and debris in the roadways, parking lots and sidewalk. 
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact Desiree Mata at 
OccupantServices@uastp.com.  
 
Stay Informed: 
 
For the latest updates on operational advisories, please visit our website at 
www.uastp.com. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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